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I strongly oppose this bill. The state of Oregon does not need yet another governing 

body, appoints by the governor to oversee public safety. Law enforcement agencies 

in the state are responsible for public safety and do not need to be hamstrung by a 

task force making rules that have never been in law enforcement. These bills that get 

passed cause nothing but problems for LE agencies. For example, Melissa’s Law 

and the implementation of SAMS track. Perfect examples of bills passed by people 

who have never been in LE and don’t understand the implications of the rules they 

make.  


